From: MENZA Candice * PUC

To: PUC PUC.FilingCenter * PUC
Subject: FW: UM 1728 stakeholder comments
Date: Thursday, June 3, 2021 11:49:00 AM

Good morning,

As you may recall from the May 25, 2021 workshop on PGE’s UM 1728 avoided cost workpapers,
Staff requested interested parties submit the first round of comments on or before June 8. This
timeline will allow Staff to read any submitted stakeholder comments prior to finalizing Staff’s Public
Meeting Memo Report. At the first workshop, participants discussed the possibility of a second
workshop prior to Staff’s Public Meeting recommendation. Given the timeline for discovery and
comments, Staff is unable to integrate any learnings from a second workshop into its Staff report.
Rest assured, Staff will be reviewing the June 8 comments and all available responses to information
requests as part of its analysis. Additionally, stakeholders are encouraged to submit a final round of
comments in advance of the June 29, 2021 public meeting for consideration by the Commissioners.

As such, this email is to reaffirm the June 8 deadline for comments and inform parties that a second
workshop will not be scheduled at this time. Please feel free to reach out to myself, Max St. Brown,
or staff counsel, Stephanie Andrus with any questions or concerns. Thank you.

Michelle Scala
Oregon Public Utility Commission
(503) 689-2608

Michelle.m.scala@puc.oregon.gov
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